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Wiltshire Council Financial Plan – Budget Consultation 

 

To advise Council that the Non-Domestic Ratepayers (Consultation) Regulations 

1989 places a duty on Councils to consult people who are subject to non-domestic 

rates on property in the county (or bodies representing those people) for the period 

beginning 1st April 2014. 

Accordingly, a meeting was arranged between non-domestic ratepayers, Group 

Leaders, Deputy Leader, Cabinet member for Finance and senior officers of this 

Council to explain the Council’s proposed budget and answer questions.  The 

meeting was convened for 6 February 2014. Public notices were advertised in 

newspapers circulating across the County giving details of the meeting, the 

opportunity to request information and inviting attendance.  

However, no non-domestic ratepayers or their representatives attended for this 

meeting.  

 

 

 

 


